
  

 

 

 

 
Cochrane Winter Rally – March 7 & 8 2020 

Competitor Bulletin 1 
Issued: February 29, 2020 

 
B-1 Sponsorship Announcement: 

 

PZA Parlour/The Stump Tavern has generously agreed to provide our volunteer lunches and banquet dinner at a highly 
subsidized rate. We would like to encourage teams to consider stopping by one of their establishments you’re looking for 
a place to eat while in Cochrane. Please mention that you’re with the rally, and thank them for supporting both the event 
and our volunteers. They offer sit-in dining, take away and delivery (please contact the restaurant directly for delivery). 
Menus can be found on their websites, http://m.pzaparlour.com/menu.html and http://thestump.ca/food/. The restaurants 
are joined and located at 4101 – 50 Fireside Gate in Cochrane, AB.  
 

 

B-2 Banquet Venue Change: 
 
The banquet will now be taking place at our sponsor’s venue The Stump: 4101 – 50 Fireside Gate, Cochrane, AB. 
Directions will be included in your routebook.  
 
 

B-3 Service Park Name: 
 
The Supp Regs have erroneously named the service park as the Hunter Valley Day Lot. The correct name is Burnt Timber 
Recreation Park. The gps coordinates remain the same. 
 

 
B-4 Official Podium Instructions: 
 
Due to overwhelming driver feedback regarding outdoor podiums at the Cochrane Winter Rally, the official podium and awards 
will be held indoors at the banquet facility.  
 
 

B-5 Daylight Savings Time: 
 
The organizing team would like to remind all teams that Daylight Savings Time will be taking place Saturday night. Please 
ensure you have set your clocks accordingly. We cannot hold the start of Leg 1 for any teams arriving late.  
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